
 

 

 

City Council Business Meeting - Cancelled  

March 10, 2020 

 

 

Mayor: Robert Duncan 

Council President: Mike Caughey 

Councilors: Kimberly Downey, Robert Boese, Adam Keaton, Randy Klemm,  

Charlotte Thomas and Youth Advisor Quinton Sheridan. 

 

 

The Harrisburg City Council 

meeting for March 10, 2020 has 

been cancelled.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for  

March 24, 2020. 

 

For Questions in relation to this cancellation, please contact Michele Eldridge, at 

meldridge@ci.harrisburg.or.us, or at 541-995-6655. 
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